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The Joint Stock Company "Conexus Baltic Grid" (registered as "Akciju sabiedrība "Conexus Baltic Grid""), hereinafter – Conexus.

Open Contest “Supply of the Gas compression unit package for Inčukalns underground gas storage”, ID Nr. "CONEXUS BALTIC GRID" 2021/3 CEF (PRO-2021/089), hereinafter – Contest.

The Contest Committee has received questions from interested suppliers and provides the following answers to them (quoting questions):

	No.
	QUESTIONS
	ANSWERS

	2.
	Could you please tell, if it would be possible to change the pipe wall thickness:

1. 219,1x11,0 pipe -> 219,1x12,5 pipe
1. 508x17,5 pipe -> 508,0x12,5 pipe
1. 219,1x11,0 pipe -> 219,1x12,5 pipe

	Position 1 and 3 in question is doubling (219,1x11,0 pipe -> 219,1x12,5 pipe) due to unknown/incomprehensible reasons.
The requirements of the technical specification are determined in accordance with the developed Inčukalns underground gas storage gas collection point No. 3 improvement construction project, considering all the circumstances and needs of Conexus.
In addition, increasing a pipe wall thickness for more than 1 mm means strength recalculation must be provided on the side of Conexus and designer. Conexus sees no reasons and justification for this.
Decreasing a pipe wall thickness is not possible.
The requirements are uniform and defined for the entire pipeline complex envisaged in the construction project.
Currently, Conexus sees no reasons and justification for reviewing the specified requirements or changing the developed construction project.




Chairman of the Contest Committee						              A. Tereševs










